
 

La Mexicana, LLC 

4601 Pacifica Blvd. 

Vernon, CA 90058 

 

September 28, 2018 

 

Dear La Mexicana Customer, 

 

I’m writing to let you know that we are voluntarily undertaking a product recall of unexpired La 

Mexicana and Gourmet Style salsa containers with a “sell by” date between Sept. 28, 2018, and 

Nov. 19, 2018, due to concerns of potential contamination at the manufacturing facility. 

 

We are not aware of any cases of illness reported to us and are not being asked by any agency to 

undertake this recall.  We are doing so out of an abundance of caution because doing right by the 

consumer is always the right thing to do.  We are committed to a seamless recall process and can 

assure you that there will be no expense to your company as a result of this recall. 

 

Our team will be in touch with you to further discuss the logistics of this limited recall.  We have 

established a toll-free phone line for both customer and consumer concerns: 888-667-1507.  

 

La Mexicana/Gourmet Style Product List 

 

La Mexicana Hot Salsa 16 oz. 

La Mexicana Mild Salsa 16 oz. 

La Mexicana Medium Salsa 16 oz. 

La Mexicana Peach Mango Salsa 16 oz. 

La Mexicana Garlic Salsa 16 oz. 

La Mexicana Cantina Salsa 14 oz. 

 

La Mexicana Hot Salsa 24 oz. 

La Mexicana Mild Salsa 24 oz. 

La Mexicana Medium Salsa 24 oz. 

La Mexicana Cantina Salsa 24 oz. 

La Mexicana Peach Mango Salsa 24 oz. 
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La Mexicana Hot Salsa 48 oz. 

La Mexicana Mild Salsa 48 oz. 

La Mexicana Medium Salsa 48 oz. 

 

La Mexicana Hot Salsa 64 oz. 

La Mexicana Mild Salsa 64 oz. 

La Mexicana Medium Salsa 64 oz. 

La Mexicana Peach Mango Salsa 64 oz. 

La Mexicana Cantina Salsa 64 oz. 

 

La Mexicana Hot Salsa 128 oz. 

La Mexicana Mild Salsa 128 oz. 

La Mexicana Medium Salsa 128 oz. 

 

La Mexicana (Pico with) Guacamole 10 oz. 

 

Gourmet Style Hot Salsa 16 oz.  

Gourmet Style Mild Salsa 16 oz.  

Gourmet Style Medium Salsa 16 oz.  

Gourmet Style Garlic Salsa 16 oz.  

 

Gourmet Style Mild Salsa 24 oz. 

 

Thank you for working with us on this matter as well as for your continued business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Angelo Fraggos 

Chairman and CEO 

 


